
Pine Crest Athletics   
Officials Parking for Basketball Games 

 
 

As we get into the start of the basketball season we wanted to pass along 
where we are going to park basketball officials for this upcoming season. We are 
going to ask officials to enter through gate #1 and park in our East Lot which is 
highlighted in yellow on the map which is attached. This lot will keep the officials 
separate from spectator parking which is in our garage. This setup should keep us 
compliant with FHSAA policies with regards to official's safety. 
 

This lot is also used for dismissal for our upper school so there will be 
restrictions on when officials can enter the lot. From 3:30pm to 4pm officials are 
not allowed to enter the lot. This 30 minute is when dismissal is the most hectic 
and our security team will not be able to accommodate any parking during this 
time. We are asking officials to arrive between 3:15 to 3:30 or after 4:00pm. These 
restrictions should only affect 4:30 start times. 
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